
 

File No. 23-0177 
 
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to extending the appointment of Ms. 
Connie Llanos as interim General Manager of the Los Angeles Department of 
Transportation (LADOT) pursuant to City Charter Section 508 (c). 
 

Recommendation for Council action: 
 
APPROVE the re-appointment of Ms. Connie Llanos as the Interim General Manager, 
LADOT, pursuant to City Charter Section 508 (c). 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement:  Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative 
Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted. 
 
Summary: 
 
On February 22, 2023, your Committee considered a February 15, 2023 communication 
from the Mayor relative to extending the appointment of Ms. Connie Llanos as interim 
General Manager of the LADOT pursuant to City Charter Section 508 (c).  After 
consideration and having provided an opportunity for public comment, the Committee 
moved to recommend approval of Ms. Llanos’ appointment.  This matter is now submitted 
to Council for its consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Transportation Committee 
 
 
 
  
COUNCILMEMBER VOTE 

HUTT: YES 

PARK: YES 

HERNANDEZ: YES 

RAMAN: YES 

YAROSLAVSKY: YES 
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-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


